
 

 

 

  

24th April 2024 

 

Dear Parent /Carer, 

  

We’re happy to announce our boxing after school club will be coming back to Bannerman Road 

Community Academy. 

Date: Tuesday 14th May 2024 

Year: 4,5 & 6 

Club time: 3pm-4pm  

Our club will be starting the week commencing 13th May 2024 

There are 20 spaces. 

You will be notified by text if your child has been offered a place. 

 

Please complete the attached form and return to the office. 

 

Mrs Hicks 

 

             

 

Child’s name ________________________________   Class______________________________ 

 

Signed________________________ 


